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Dear patients, 

What an interesting year it has been for the office!  We did celebrate 10 years 
with a renewed sense of purpose, always keeping our patients in mind.  We 
added some equipment, updated our frame selection and changed our 
ophthalmic lens provider.  Our goal remains to stay true to our mission 
statement and dedicated to provide eye care of the highest quality.  

As everyone knows by now, we had some shocking and devastating news in 
August, made public in November.   We want to sincerely thank all of you that 
took the time to write in and offered encouragement and support.   It meant a 
lot to all of us.   

Through this challenging experience,( which is far from over),  we learned that 
we never know what the future holds.  More reasons to embrace life daily!  
Whether your celebrate holidays or not, we just wanted to take this time to 
reflect and let you know how blessed we feel to have all of you in my practice 
and trusting us with your eye care.  As we keep a”healthy outlook on life”, also 
know that you are center of our thoughts and actions when you come in 
through our doors! 

To a happy Holiday season and a healthy 2015, 

Respectfully, 

Dr. Cassis, Brittany, Vann, Maria and Lyndsey 
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Did you know that if you don’t use your flex spending benefits you lose them 

for the year? December 31st will be here before you know it and that means your flex 

spending benefits will expire.  Don’t let your hard earned money go to waste, it’s time to 

start shopping for that perfect frame to compliment your appearance.  Or maybe you’re 

tired of wearing glasses and want to experiment with contacts…whatever your preference 

we at N2Eyes are here to meet all of your visual needs and wants with open arms.  
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What You Didn’t Know You Could Use 

Your Benefits Towards: 

 

o Prescription Sunglasses 

o Prescription Safety Glasses  

o Prescription Swim Goggles 

o Contact Lenses 

o Eye Exams  

 



December 

Optical 

Promotion 

50% off of lenses on a 
second pair of 
eyeglasses. Exclusions 
apply. See Vann or 
Lyndsey for details. 
 

 

  


